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As a medical doctor I am writing to voice my strong opposition to the proposed abortion
 bill before the Queensland parliament. It allows for abortion until birth for viable babies
 and removes protection for Queensland women and babies. I strongly urge that this bad
 bill be rejected.

Sincerely,

Dr Bruce Hayes
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